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Welcome to the latest edition of the Warbird
Heritage Foundation newsletter, "The WHF
Hangar"!

The Warbird Heritage Foundation is pleased to
announce the addition of Steve Kirik to our staff as
Demonstration Pilot and Safety Officer.

Steve was an F-15 Eagle fighter pilot in Operation
Desert Storm and is now a pilot with a major airline.
To view our "Staff" page where you can learn more
about him, click here. Join us in welcoming Steve to
our organization!

A Heritage Flight of aircraft manufactured by NAA
from the 6th Annual Waukegan Air Show
Photo by Henning Henningsen

The 6th Annual Waukegan Air Show was held on
September 8, 2007. The weather was perfect, and
the show was a great success! We have posted a selection of exceptional pictures of the show on our web
site. Click here to be taken directly to the "2007 Waukegan Air Show" page, where these pictures may be
viewed.

Other recent additions to our web site include a "Featured Photo of the Month" on our home page, and a
"Formations" page containing photos of interesting Heritage Flights and Formations that our pilots and
aircraft have flown in recent airshows. Click here to go directly to the "Formations" page. To view the
"Featured Photo of the Month", click here.

We hope you enjoy the pictures!

Regards from all of us here at the Warbird Heritage Foundation.

Comments and Suggestions

If you have any comments and suggestions relating to either this newsletter, or our web site, click here
and you will be taken directly to our "Guestbook" page. There you can sign our guestbook and record your
comments.

Changes to our E-Mail Distribution List

If you are not interested in receiving this newsletter and would like to be removed from our e-mail
distribution list, Click here and you will be taken directly to our "Newsletter" page, where you can submit a
request to be removed.
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